


That a proposal to rename the Legislative Council and titles of Members would be given even the 
most cursory attention is a shocking indictment of the priorities driving the business of the NSW 
upper house. The proposal is a waste of time, has no basis in popular sentiment and the time taken 
up in considering it would be better spent on other issues. 


